
H:\PW\Wtwp\Projects\2014\2014 High Service Pump Overhaul\Notice to Proceed - Peerless 2014.doc 

Legistar # 140332 

 

Public Works 

9/19/2014 

 

Peerless-Midwest, Inc 

55860 Russell Industrial Parkway 

Mishawaka, IN 46545 

 

 

Attn: Mr. Michael J. Williams 

 Vice President 

 

Re:  High Service Pump Overhaul 

 

Mr. Williams: 

 

Please consider this letter as your Notice to Proceed for the above indicated 

project effective September 17, 2014.  You have your executed copy of the 

contract and the Village has received theirs. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at 630-620-5707. 

 

 

Very Truly Yours, 

THE VILLAGE OF LOMBARD 

 

 

9/19/2014

X Luke Sharp - Supervisor

Lukas Sharp

Water Treatment and Wastewater Pumping Su...

Signed by: Sharp, Lukas  
 

 

 

 

 
cc: Brian Jack – Utilities Superintendent 

 Mike Williams – VP Peerless-Midwest 

 


